
We dedicate this prayer letter to Mrs. Louise Bailey, a godly saint who as she got up in years wanted to help 
 us in any way possible. She continued to pray for us as long as she could before Alzheimer’s claimed her mind  
 and eventually her life and she also decided to save all of the quarters she could to help us with our ministry 

 parking expenses.  We are eternally grateful for her faithfulness to God. 

      Welcome to 2022! We don’t know about your year but ours went by super-fast! We preached and shared 
the gospel at various locations and to many different types of people from all walks of life. This is one reason  

we love public ministry, the diversity of those we talk to. 

  In 2021 we shared the gospel of grace with  Muslims, Jehovah’s Witnesses, Mormons,  Catholics, Hindus 
Buddhists, New Age, Jews and  believers in the Occult.  We also had standard run of the mill professing 

agnostics and atheists. Most of the people  we talk to are syncretistic in their spiritual beliefs; that is to say, 
they incorporate various beliefs from many different religions and create their own unique distorted belief  

system which is best suited for their desires and create a god who is agreeable with their favorite brand of sin. 

     Unfortunately, this includes a lot of professing Christians whose numbers appear to be increasing. Sadly,  
it seems that they have fallen into the trap that Paul warned the Corinthian church to avoid. They have been 
deceived by Satan and their minds have been corrupted from the simplicity that is in Christ and listened to 
those who preach a different gospel and a different Jesus! 2 Cor. 11:3-4.  This is even prominent in some of  

our most prestigious Christian colleges and Seminaries. They are deceived and will deceive others. 

 That is our motivation to go out to the public square; that is where the lost, deceived and confused people 
live, work and play. We share the love, mercy and grace of God but also His holiness, righteousness and 

judgment and warn them of the terrible truth of His coming wrath. People are interested in why all of the  
crazy stuff is going on in the world and wonder If we are nearing the end?  We give them the Biblical perspective  

on these issues and tell them of the urgency to repent and believe in Christ for their salvation. 

We humbly express our GRATITUDE to all of you who have prayed, supported, and encouraged us in 
2021. We pray that you’ll continue to partner with us in 2022. Together we’ll do all we can to bring the Light  
of the World, Jesus Christ, into the darkness that is so pervasive in our culture.  We can’t adequately express 

how THANKFUL we are to you.  It means so much to us and we believe that it means much to our God as  
well!  Please observe and enjoy some of the fruits of your partnership! 

 PRAISE FOR :  *The calling to be an evangelist and the responsibility and privilege of being entrusted with the gospel.  

*A good past year of ministry. Answered prayer for new volunteers and new ministry locations.

*Knee replacement has been postponed as we try some other therapies to buy additional time.

*My son’s AZ wedding ceremony. It went well and we’re grateful for the woman he married and her kids. 

     PRAY FOR :     *A full ministry calendar for 2022 

*Evangelism in New Orleans/Mardi Gras February 24-27

*That God would bless us with much fruit in the coming year.

*That we would be able to raise up a youth team to go to another OAC branch for ministry.
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 Linda Pool and I are sharing with two 

young men who had just been released 

from prison and they ended up on the 

wrong bus. So they decided to look 

around Dallas while they were waiting for 

the right bus. Guess God wanted them to 

hear the gospel!

Rick, addressing the crowd at a 
Halloween Festival. 

Rick, shared the chemical cross to illustrate the 

gospel at a Halloween outreach. 

Two ladies reading a tract we just handed them 

at the Dallas Christmas Parade. 

Dovie and I 

demonstrated the 

sketchboard and 

some object 

lessons to 

AWANA teachers 

at two of their 

annual 

conferences. 

Rick sharing with kids and parents 

at the FT. Worth  Stockyards. 

Frank Baldus came from OAC Los Angeles to hang out with us and 

do ministry.  It's always good to be around like minded people and 

learn from others.  Here he preaches to the homeless population 

at Beautiful Feet Ministries  in Ft. Worth. We had fun all week.  

Observing as two students learn and practice 
ladder lettering during sketchboard training at 
Oak Cliff Bible Fellowship, Chip and Kim’s  
home church. 

Thank you for partnering with OAC Texas 

Rick and Dovie Moore 


